

## The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.<sup>TM</sup>

## The Moore Center - Change in Leadership

To our Moore Center Families,

I am very excited to share with you some wonderful news. As some of you may know, after 23 years of gratefully serving The Moore Center as your President and CEO, I have been planning for my retirement over the last several months. A



search committee consisting of board members has been working during this period to interview and identify a new person who will move into my role. This past weekend, Matt Kfoury, our Chairman of the Board, announced the board's unanimous recommendation to appoint our own Janet Bamberg to this leadership role, effective March 1st.

Janet is beloved by many in our organization for her passionate and tireless work in her current role as Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer. Her tremendous experience and steady leadership will allow her to seamlessly transition into this new position. And as The Moore Center enters our 65th year of serving our community, having Janet at the helm will only reinforce our longstanding commitment to the clients and families we have the privilege to serve. I am looking forward to working

closely with her to ensure a smooth transition and also am excited to remain engaged with the agency in a consulting role in the near future.

This past year, in particular, has certainly been a complex and incredibly challenging time for all of us, but as we look ahead there is a sense of growing hope and renewal right around the corner. And, with Janet's appointment, the promise of new beginnings.

Sincerely,

Paul Boynton
President & CEO

©2021 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®